
 

May 17, 2019 

 

Sales Headquarters 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 
 

Notification of discontinuation 
 

 

 

This is a notification that CITIZEN ELECTRONISC CO., LTD. will discontinue some products, 

which you have been long purchasing. We would like to apologize for any inconveniences 

caused by this discontinuation and ask for your kind understanding. Also, please notify your 

departments concerned to place your final purchases for the discontinued products by the date 

for last order acceptance shown below. Orders will not be accepted after the date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Discontinued parts: Please refer to the attached list. 

Reason of 

discontinuation: 

Because of a drastic decrease in demand, it has become 

difficult to maintain stable production and supply. 

 

Date for last order 

acceptance: 

 

September 30, 2019 

Date for last production: November 30, 2019 

Notes:  Please let us have a separate consultation if a supply contract 

exists, such as a master transaction agreement. 



Switches: 
LS127C4D-T 
LS71C2D-T 
LS71C2-T 
LS8H6M-T 
LS8J2M-T 
LS8J4M-T 
LS8J6M-T 
LS95C2D-T 
LS95C4D-T 

  
Chip Led: 
              CL-195YG-CD-T 
 


